
Celebrating 2022 PTFA Donations: 
 

£100 per class towards school trip/experience totalling £800
A selection box / sweets for every child at Christmas 
Donation towards Year 6 leavers hoodies
School book bags for all new reception children
£500 towards new school reading books

Thank you to everybody who contributed to the fundraising in 2022,
your donations went towards: 

Welcome to the first PTFA newsletter of 2023 we have lots of
exciting things to update you about and some fun activities for the

children to look forward to over the next couple of months. 

PTFA Spring Newsletter 2023 

2023 Fundraising Goals:
A new media centre for the ICT
suite. This will include a green
screen and hopefully radio
equipment so that the children can
work on their presenting and media
skills. 
We are also fundraising to help
with the purchase of Monster
phonic books and some new
curtains for the stage so we can
make the end of year play very
special. 
Keep your eyes open for the new
fundraising thermometer that will
be displayed in the school reception
so you can follow the fundraising 

A massive thank you to the local businesses
for supporting our newsletter and advertising
with us. If you know anyone who would like to
advertise in our next issue get in touch at

bvpsptfa@gmail.com



Finally, not to forget the adults we will be looking to
arrange a fun, child free, social evening in the near

future. 
If you wish to join the PTFA or want to share any
ideas for future events please do not hesitate to get

in touch with the school office or by email
bvpsptfa@gmail.com, new members are always welcome. 

 

Key dates for
winter/spring events 

 Break the uniform rules Friday 10th
Feb 
World book day Thurs 2nd March,
donate old costumes between 20th
-24th Feb, costume shop open 27th
Feb – 1st March 3.30pm-4pm 
Book fair Pop Up Cafe 1st March
-7th March 3.30pm-4.15pm
Sponsored Easter dash Thursday
30th March 




